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Gildersome Surgery practice newsletter








A New Team Member








We are very fortunate that Dr David Kaushal has agreed to join our team. 





Dr Kaushal as taken over from Dr Ahmed, who has moved to pastures new.





We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Dr Kaushal to Gildersome Health Centre















































WINTER 13





Issue 1





Vaccines





  Shingles


We are currently booking appointments for the new Shingles Vaccine. At present this vaccine is only available to patients aged 70 and 79. If your date of birth falls in to these categories below please contact the surgery to book an appointment.


Born between 2/9/1942 – 1/9/1943


Born between 2/9/1933 – 1/9/1934





Flu





We are still booking appointments for flu vaccines for the over 65 years and our clinically “at Risk” patients.





Flu – Catch-up 2 years – 3 years





We are now offering a flu catch – up to patients aged 2-3 years, Children born between 2/9/2009 – 1/9/2011. This is a nasal spray, so no injection needed. 











 




















 Opening Hours


Christmas Eve – Normal Hours


Christmas day – Closed


Boxing Day – Closed at Lunch Time


New Years Eve – Normal Hours


New Years Day Closed


To try and help ease the pressure on the out of hours services over the Christmas period, we will be holding a clinic on Boxing day from 9-11:30 for urgent appointments





Sharing Information


GPES


The General Extraction Service (GPES) is the national primary care data extraction service managed by the Health & Social Care Information Centre(HSCIC). Information about you and the care you receive is shared, in a secure system. The information is used by NHS England to plan and improve services for all patients. Your identity is protected as only your Nhs number and post code will be used, not your name. For more information go to:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.nhs.uk/caredata" ��www.nhs.uk/caredata� or ask for a leaflet.





Enhanced Data Sharing Model


We use a clinical system called “system one” to store your electronic medical records. In the coming Months we will be asking you if you want to be given the choice to share your medical records with Hospitals and departments when you attend for their clinics  (if the department uses “system one”). The choice is still yours at each individual appointment you attend, but by saying yes to sharing out you give yourself the option for certain clinics to view your information if you want them too.








www.nhscarerecords.nhs.uk/carerecords
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